
            
 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 23 March 2018 
 
 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  
Cressida Dick – Commissioner  
 
Supported by:  
Rebecca Lawrence – MOPAC Chief Executive  
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner 
 
 
 
 
1 Budget 

The Deputy Mayor and Commissioner discussed the implications of the budget for 
2018/19 including maintaining officer strength and the impact on reserves. There was a 
discussion of how the Met would be investing the additional £15m funding from City 
Hall to target knife crime and other violent crime, including the establishment of the 
new violent crime taskforce, plus a discussion of how the Met will invest the additional 
funding provided for focussing on mental health. 
 

2 Met Patrol Plus 
There was a discussion of the Met Patrol Plus scheme. 
 

3 Dedicated Ward Officers 
The Deputy Mayor and Commissioner discussed the Dedicated Ward Officers (DWO), 
now rolled out with two DWOs per ward.  
 

4 Supreme Court Ruling on Articles 3 and 8 of the European Court of Human 
Rights 
There was a discussion of the Supreme Court’s ruling on Articles 3 and 8 of the 
European Court of Human Rights in respect of the Worboys case and the Met’s 
understanding of the impact of the ruling on investigative processes and training. 
 

5 Operational Update 
The Commissioner updated the Deputy Mayor on operational issues.  
 

 
 


